

Agenda

Euston Community Representatives Group

Meeting date	Tuesday, 29 November 2022
Meeting time	5pm-7pm
Meeting location	The Wesley Hotel (81-103 Euston St, London, NW1 2EZ) and Microsoft Teams – details below

Please note that sandwiches will be served prior to the start of the meeting from 5pm to 5.20pm.

Attendees

Amy Allen (AA)	Senior Engagement Manager, SCS Area Central
Neil VanKervel (NV)	Engagement Manager, SCS
Declan McCafferty (DM)	Grimshaw Architects
Richard Crathern (RC)	Senior Project Manager, HS2
Malcolm Codling (MC)	Project Client Director - SCS, HS2
David Demolder (DD)	Head of Stakeholder Management, Euston Station IPT
Lee Harman (LH)	Delivery Lead - SCS Area East
Emily Hanlon (EH)	Network Rail
Lucy Haskett	Utilities Manager, Euston Station IPT
Aigul Kalioldina (AK)	Community Engagement Manager, HS2
Keith Lomas (KL)	Programme Manager, Area South, HS2
Nina Radford (NRa)	Head of Engagement, Euston Station IPT
Abbas Razza (AR)	Transport for London Local Communities and Partnerships
Mark Reece (MR)	Head of Programme Delivery Unit HS2, Network Rail
Maddelyn Sutton (MS)	Head of Community Engagement - Area South, HS2
Patricia Thompson (PT)	Senior Engagement Manager South Geography, HS2
Laurence Whitbourn (LW)	Euston Area Client Director, HS2

Apologies

Jonathan Cooke (JC)	Senior Communications Manager, Network Rail - ONW
Luisa Auletta (LA)	Camden Cutting Group
Sandra Nichols (SN)	Mornington Place Residents' Association
Chris Winfield (CW)	Head of Delivery Unit RECS, Network Rail

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING:

1. Please note that as presentations are circulated in advance the time allowed for additional information to be provided by presenters is limited to the time set out under each item.
2. The time allowed for questions on each agenda item is set out under that item.
3. HS2 and contractors have been asked not to present the slides for their regular updates, just to take questions.
4. The contribution from any one speaker is limited to five minutes for the meeting overall and three minutes per contribution
5. If you are joining via Teams you are encouraged to join the meeting early should you wish to check that your microphone and speakers are working.
6. Those joining via Teams may pose questions in the “Chat” or by raising their “hand”.
7. If time remains at the end of the meeting further questions may be asked at the discretion of the Chair.

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
1	Welcome and introductions To note: <ul style="list-style-type: none">- Karl Mackie has resigned as independent chair.- The Contact Group and HS2 have agreed that David Demolder will chair the November meeting pending the confirmation of a replacement for Karl.- Speakers and those posing questions will be asked to introduce themselves before doing so.	Chair	17.20
2	Hampstead Road Bus Stops To receive a briefing on the recent closure of the bus stop on Hampstead Road and hear the plan to provide an alternative. Questions.	Lucy Haskett MDjv and Abbas Raza TfL	17.25
3	HS2 Euston Station Design Engagement To receive an update on the changes to the scheme since 2018, the feedback from the engagement conducted earlier in 2022 and plans for the next round of engagement. Questions.	Declan McCafferty Grimshaw Architects, Nina Radford, Euston Station IPT	17.35

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
4	Materials by Rail To receive a verbal update. Questions.	Laurence Whitbourn	18.10
5	HS2 Update To NOTE the previously circulated presentation slides. As requested by the Contact Group questions will be taken but slides will not be presented.		18.15
5.1	Mace Dragados To NOTE <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - The works lookahead - Update on Euston Road Works and Interim Taxi Rank - Cobourg Street hoarding move - Robert Street closure 	Nina Radford to take any questions	
5.2	Network Rail On Network Works Update To NOTE the works lookahead including arrangements for any works over the Christmas period.	Mark Reece and Emily Hanlon to take any questions	
5.3	SCS To NOTE the updates on <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - The works lookahead, - Harrington Square reopening - Mornington Street bridge - Park Village East layby - Network Rail parking zone Mornington Terrace and the alternatives considered - Williams Street/Robert St closures 	Neil VanKervel, Lee Harman and Amy Allen to take any questions	
6	Flash Report including Working Groups To NOTE the previously circulated report including updates from the Working Groups and current arrangements for their meetings (in terms of in person, online, hybrid).	NOTE only	

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
7	Actions Log To review the Actions Log noting the <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - updated responses since the last issue of the log - proposal to close off the actions newly marked "Closed". 	David Demolder	18.35
8	Community Questions/AOB <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Questions not related to agenda items raised in person or via the Chat function. - Questions relating to agenda items not dealt with in the time allocated. 	Chair	18.40
9	Minutes of the last meeting and Matters Arising.	Chair	18.55
	Date of next meeting: To NOTE the dates for 2023	Chair	

Microsoft Teams meeting

Join on your computer or mobile app

[Click here to join the meeting](#)

Join with a video conferencing device

teams@vc.macegroup.com

Video Conference ID: 128 594 663 5

[Alternate VTC instructions](#)